
TOWN OF HIGHLAND 

LEGAL NOTICE 

BIDS  

  

The Town of Highland Highway Department will be accepting sealed bids for the following:  

Crushed Ledge Stone and Processed Gravel  

Bid Packets will be available by contacting the Highway Deputy Superintendent @845-557-6257 or the 

Town Clerk @845-557-6085.  

Sealed bids will be accepted at the Town Highway Shop 725 State Route 55 Eldred NY or mailed to the 

Town of Highland Highway PO Box 66 Eldred NY 12732 until 11:00 AM on April 10th, 2023. The bids will 

be opened at the Town of Highland Highway Shop and will be awarded at the Town of Highland Regular 

Town Board Meeting on April 11th, 2023.  All bids must contain a non-collusion certificate, be in a sealed 

envelope and clearly marked BID: STONE & GRAVEL. The Town Board reserves the right to reject any and 

all bids.  

By Order of the Town Board 

Susan Hoffman, Town Clerk 

Date March 15, 2023  

  

 


